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Literacy

We have been learning to:

e Use our knowledge of phonics to help
spell, read and write new words.

e Improve our writing skills by drawing
inspiration from the story ‘The Day
the Crayons Quit'.

Next, we will be learning:

e to write a character description.
e We will also continue to use phonics to
help spell, read and write new words.

Numeracy

We have been learning to:

Fill in missing numbers on a number line.
Use base 10 practical materials to show
how many tens and ones are in a number.
Recognise that fwo-digit numbers are
made up of tens and ones.

Next, we will be learning to:

e partition two-digit numbers using the
part-whole model.

Learning across the Curriculum

We have been learning to

e Follow instructions and routines.
e Match events within our topic picture
book 'The Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch'.

Next, we will be learning about:

¢ under the sea using the book 'The
Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch’ to support
this.

Primary 2 have settled in well and are
becoming familiar with the routines of the
classroom. They have been enjoying our PE
sessions which have had a focus on fitness.
They have also been working hard to build
positive relationships and show kindness
towards one another. We will continue to
work on this through our school reminders.




